Barbie Accessories Recalled
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675,000 toys were recalled by the Consumer Product
Safety Commission yesterday.

The Chinese-made toys have excessive amounts of lead. The toys, Barbie accessories, were
manufactured between September 30, 2006 and August 20, 2007.

This marks the third major Mattel recall in a month.

Lead can cause brain damage when ingested by young children. Current regulations require
recalling products with more than .06 percent lead.




